Presgiding:

PROGRAM OF THE 141st ANNUAL MEETING
MAY MEMORIAL UNITARTAN SOCIETY OF SYRACUSE
June 3, 1979
8300 P.M,

Call te Order

Introduction oi’ Past Presidents

Approval of Minutes of 1978 Annual Meeting
Treasurer's Report

R.E. Council Chair's Message

Minister's Mesiage

President's Meisage

Presentation of Budget for 1979-80

Annual Award

Election of Officers and Trustees
Installation

Election of Religious Education Council Members
Installation

Ad journment

Howard Gartner, President of the Society



1955
1956

1957
1958
1959

1960
1961
1962
1963
1964
1965
1967
1968
1969
1970
1971
1972
1973
1974
1975
1976
1977
1978

1979

ANNUAL AWARD RECIPIENTS

Mrs. H. W. Jordan

Miss Elizabeth Lewis

Dr. Marion Dooley

Dr. and Mrs. Reginald Manwell

Dr. William Yerington

Mr,., and Mrs. Gilbert Vincent

Miss Helen Hackton

Mrs, James Tracy

Mr. Ernest Bowden

Mrs. Walter Slagle

Mrs. Clarence Bull

Mr. and Mrs. Charles Tufts

Mrs. Lawrence Gould

Mr. Frank Macomber

Mrs. William Eager

Mr. and Mrs. William McLennan

Mrs. Laurance Siegfried

Mrs. Howard Viets

Mr. and Mrs. H. Brainard Fancher

Dr. and Mrs. Warren Walsh

Mr. and Mrs. Carlyle Ashley

Dr. and Mrs. Ralph Kharas

Mrs. Helen MacKnight

Mr. and Mrs. Robert Beadel

Mr. and Mrs. John Chamberlin

Dr. Lawrence Gould

Mr. and Mrs. Richard Johnson

The May Memorial Choir

Miss Mary Cooper

Prof. and Mrs. Montague Charman

Mr. and Mrs. Robert Burdick

Mrs. Albert Wertheimer

Mr. Charles White

Mrs. Betty Moore Kobernuss

Mrs. Mary Margaret Kuhlen

Mrs. Joyce Ball

Mr. and Mrs. Carl Aronson

Mr. Gerald Lanier

Mrs. Kathryn Lanie
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MAY MEMORIAL UNITARIAN SOCIETY

3800 East Genesee Street, Syracuse, New York 13214
Telephone 315:446:8920

NICHOLAS C. CARDELL, JR., Minister

May 14, 1979

Dear

Although we Unitarian Universalists don't emphasize ritual
and ceremony, there is 2 definite place in our scheme of things to
stress our heritage. We have a history of which we can be proud.
Our Liberal Religion, no matter what cast it has taken during its
various eras, has affected both society as a whole and the course
of most of our lives.

Having been President of the Board of Trustees of May Memorial
Unitarian Society, you 1ave been instrumental in sharing a portion
of our history. In ligat of that fact I would like you and your
spouse to be my guests for wine and dinner at May Memorial preceding
the 1h4lst Annual Meetinz on Sunday evening, June 3rd, 1979. Wine
will be served at 6:00 p.m. and dinner at 6:45 p.m. The meeting
will follow.

Having you and other past presidents in attendance will be
an inspiration to our assembled membership. It will give me a great
deal of personal pleasure to see you there ... Please RSVP, hopefully,
affirmatively, to either my home, 446-2372, or the church office,

LL46-8920.
Respectfully yours,
MAY MEMORIAL UNITARIAN SOCIETY
Howard Gartner
President
HG/cc

Member of the Unitarian Universalist Association, and the Unitarian Universalist Service Committee, Inc.
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